
TO: Board of Education

FROM: Dr. Jay Morrow

DATE: September 4, 2025

RE: Building Trades House Sale and Future Sites

Current Building Trades House
With no official bids received for the Building Trades House, we need to consider 
options. We have had some recent interest, but as of press time, nothing official. 
Some considerations include:

• ACC engages with a realtor
• If no agreement with a realtor, and if a prospective buyer makes offer, 

negotiate rate with buyer’s agent.
• Continue as-is
• Lower listing price
• Or a combination of the above?

Mr. Hood will lead a discussion on Monday about options.


